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Townsend, Erle

From: Britny anderson <britnylee1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:53 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

The technology is not there yet. It is closer but to force this before it is ready is really dangerous.  California 
does not deal with the harsh cold winters. Vehicle range drops 20% when temperatures start hitting the 32 
degrees Fahrenheit mark. This, coupled with the Lack of EV infrastructure and the already HIGH electric costs 
would cripple the Maine population and leave them susceptible to dangerous conditions on the road. 


